Nlmar05

INTERNATIONAL  AMATEUR  RADIO UNION.  REGION  3
                     
MONITORING  SYSTEMS  NEWSLETTER. MARCH  2005


This  month also, quite a number of reports on the various regulars like the Sri Lankan Fishing Trawlers abusing the various amateur frequencies, the continued abuse of 3560 kHz and 7100 kHz by Voice of Korea from DPR-Korea, Eritrea on 7100 kHz with its Domestic service transmissions, many strong Radar signals  have been highlighted.

The Single letter Russian/Ukraine beacon are widely heard all over the world. Data channels encrypted are also present.


OM Street, MS Coordinator of RAST, has done some serious work on the signals he hears/heard and the correct propagation openings at those times etc.,. This study is indeed quite a comprehensive one and has taken sufficient time. I would like to request the Monitors in Japanese call areas, take up this study and arrive at the strong signals they get from their western areas. 

 The Japanese reports have concentrated on the 80 and 40 metre band loggings  and again, they have the serious problem from Voice of Korea, DPR-Korea. We look forward to their reports on the other frequencies also.

Yet to hear from the Federal MS Coordinator from Australia, and from HARTS for all their valuable contributions to the intruder watching.

The National Societies are requested to study these loggings and note the worst ones, and to contact their Authorities also to watch out and identify the intruders with their more sophisticated equipment and years of experience.

As usual, the attachment consists  of word file and XLS files giving all the data.

Interesting sites on intrusions  monitored  in different areas of IARU are  at:

www.iarums.com/    and    www.darc.de/referate/hf/bandwacht/index.html
www.storm.ca/~iarumsr2  and   iarumsr2@storm.ca
www.jarl.or.jp/iaru-r3/ms/r3msnl.htm                 

The newsletter has  the usual xls and doc files for your perusal.

All the very best , 73

De  ARASU  VU2UR

Regional MS Coordinator.

            r3msc_iaru@rediffmail.com
Notes: Items reported from shared bands are for information only.
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